
 

 

 

 

 

Faith Through Mission - Missionaries  

From July 27th to 30th, a team of individuals wearing 

green sweatshirts will be visiting our Benefice to help 

strengthen our faith and share the gospel beyond the 

church premises.  

We kindly invite you to join us for the worship and 

healing service at St. Mary’s Highley Church on Friday, 

July 28th at 7:30 pm and Saturday, July 29th at 7:30 pm. 

 

Kina Robertshaw 

Benefice Rector 

 

 


